
Welcome to our Reception 
new parents meeting, 

June 2024.



This is the gate at the front of school where you 
will enter the Reception playground.



This is where Class 1 will come in to school.



This is where Class 2 will come in to school.



Class 1 is Mrs. Bank's class.



Class 2 is Mrs. Wilson’s class.



Meet the ladies in the office. Mrs. Deller, Mrs. 
Band, Mrs. Hyde and Mrs. Tahir. 



Help your child to be ‘school ready’

You’ll find these helpful sheets in your 
Welcome pack. 



Our school uniform.



This is our PE kit.



This is what the tables look like when we get 
changed for PE!   PLEASE label everything.
One blue jumper looks very much like another.



Please can you send in a pair of NAMED 
wellington boots.



School lunches. The children can choose from 5 
options and get to sit in the hall to eat their lunch.
Packed lunches eat in the classroom. 



Please send your child with a NAMED water 
bottle everyday. 



Our new outside area!



Our fabulous PTFA have purchased some 
amazing things for our school! Please consider 

joining as they really need new members.



Parent workshops

We are pleased to be able to invite you to a workshop where we explain how we 
teach the children to read, write and explain all the areas of the maths 
curriculum that we cover in Reception. We explain how you can help with your 
child’s learning at home and talk about what you will find in your child’s 
bookbag. 

Please sign up tonight when you go to your child’s classroom.


